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    Newsletter         March 2014                                                                           
We are a chapter of the American Association of Woodturners (AAW)    

 

February’s Club Meeting 
  Due to weather, the meeting for the 6th of February was 
rescheduled for 13 February.  Then due to a snow storm, we had to 
cancel the meeting scheduled for the 13th.  February was a rough 
month when it came to weather.  Hopefully, the meeting scheduled 
for 6 March will go as advertised.    
   
Shop Tour 
  The shop tour scheduled for the 15th of February was rescheduled 
due to weather, to 15 March 2014.    We will be touring two shops. 
The first tour will be at Carroll Stottlemyer’s shop at 0900.  Carroll’s 
address is 10679 Five Forks Road, Waynesboro PA 17268. See below 
for directions.  
  Then, the tour will proceed to Jim Stottlemyer’s shop, located at 
8765 Orlando Road, Waynesboro PA 17268. 
  We plan to spend about an hour at Carroll’s, heading to Jim’s around 
10:00.  Looking forward to seeing you there. 
   
  From Waynesboro: 
  Take route 16 West thru Zullinger, turn right on Waynecastle 
Road.   Then right on Five Forks Road. Take Five Forks Road till you 
pass a small church on the right. You will see a Private Drive 
Sign, Turn Left. We are the third house back. 
 
 From Greencastle: 
    Take route 16 East till you come to an underpass, turn left  
immediately after going thru the underpass. (Waynecastle Road).   
Continue on Waynecastle Road to the second road to the left (Five  
Forks Road). Continue on Five Forks Road till you pass a small church 
on right. You will see a Private Drive Sign. Turn Left. We are the  
third house back. 
    
From Chambersburg: 
  Take route 316 South to Five Forks, turn right onto Five Forks Road  
(across bridge) Stay to the left of the Y. Continue on Five Forks Road 
(8 tenths of a mile), you will see a Caution 2 hidden entrance sign.    
Then a Private Drive Sign. 
Turn Right at the Private Drive Sign. We are the third house back. 
 
If you have questions: Please call Carroll @ 717 762-9057                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

Club Officers 

President – Jim Stottlemyer 

1st Vice President – Bob Robinson 

2nd Vice President – Carroll 

Stottlemyer 

Secretary – Bill Caldwell 

Treasurer – Grant Wheeler 

Chairpersons 

Web Site Liaison – Ruth Niles 

Photographers – Ruth Niles, 

Carroll Stottlemyer 

Turner of Year Coordinator – 

Bill Caldwell 

News Letter Editor – Bill Caldwell 

Library Manager – Joe Wertner, 

Ruth Niles 

Audio Visual – Don Rink, Joe 

Wertner, and Tom Harple  

 Raffle – Rod Stabler 

Win-One-Turn-One – Rod Stabler 

Club Tours – Carroll Stottlemyer 

Christmas Toys – Lloyd Benedict 

 Yard Sale – Jim Stottlemyer, Carroll 

Stottlemyer and Evon Barvinchack  

Auction – Lester Dice 
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Officer’s Meeting  
  The next officer’s meeting will be March 24, 2014 at 1200.  The 
location will be at Brothers Pizza restaurant in Greencastle, PA.  All 
members are welcome, and encouraged to attend.  
 

Club Dues 

  Club dues are due for 2014.  Single membership for 2014 will be 
$40.00, and the family plan will be $50.00.  Remember, there is no 
longer a requirement to be a member of the AAW to be a club 
member.  Please see Grant Wheeler to pay your dues for 2014. 
 

 Turning Wood Blanks 
  Something new that we are going to try for 2014.  Starting with 
March’s meeting we should have some turning blanks available for 
sale.  This will give you an opportunity to look at the wood that you 
are going to purchase, and maybe get a better price than purchasing 
it elsewhere.  The cost should be $20.00 a blank.  The monies 
received will pay the supplier, and give the club a small profit.  This 
will be a good fundraiser for the club, and help some members out 
with purchasing wood.   
 

Wanted 
  The club is in need of folding chairs.  If you can donate folding 
chairs, please bring them to the meeting.  We are also looking for a 
cabinet to hang above the library.  Something like a two door upper 
kitchen cabinet would work fine.   
  Contact Jim Stottlemyer (717-762-8488 or by email 
jimstottlemyer@yahoo.com) if you can donate a cabinet, or if you 
have any questions about the folding chairs. 
  

Next Meeting 

 March 6, 2014 

 Challenge is to turn a Tool Handle 

 Demonstration – Scoop, by John Hough  

 Collection of dues for 2014 

 Don’t forget to also bring the February Challenge – A hollow form 
of some kind.  

 

 

Please don’t forget to check-out the 

club’s web site. 

http://www.cumberlandvalleywoodtu

rners.com/ 

The club’s website has a lot of good 

information for your viewing 

pleasure.  Please take time to check 

it out.  If you have something you 

would like to post on the site, send 

your request to Ruth Niles.  

ruthniles@gmail.com  

 

 The library is for your use, please 

take advantage of it.  If you’re not 

sure what we have to offer, you can 

check our website, or talk to Joe 

Wertner.  If you have some videos, 

or other material that you would 

like to loan or donate to the library, 

that would be appreciated as well. 

 The newsletter is here for you.  If 

you would like to post something 

to share with others, please send 

your information to: 

bmconthego@comcast.net            

 

 Christmas toys are needed again 

this year.  It was a success in 2013, 

let’s see if we can do it again in 

2014. 
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